
Sharon Ewing – Pen Portrait – parent governor 
 
My name is Sharon Ewing and I have been married for 17 years and I have 2 
daughters, my eldest is in year 8 of this school and my youngest is in year 6 in 
primary school. I have previously worked as a Service Improvement Manager 
for a large housing organisation, so I could offer practical solutions to issues 
arising in school. I have also previously held the position of parent governor 
from 2013-2017 at St Austin’s Catholic Primary school, therefore I fully 
appreciate the requirements of a parent governor to represent the views of all 
parents and to assist in the governance of the school. I would be very 
committed to the role of parent governor, as I am now self-employed with 
flexible working hours, so I could commit fully to meetings as and when 
required.   


